



Thank you for giving us the opportunity to serve you!



We would like to take this time to give thanks to all of our clients for trusting in Robbins Landscaping over the years. In celebration of Thanksgiving, our office will be closed on **Thursday, November 27th** and **Friday, November 28th**. During Thanksgiving week we will continue our leaf management visits.

OUTDOOR LIGHTING

Doug Robbins

Join a growing number of our clients that are enjoying the benefits of landscape lighting:

- LED Technology saves on Maintenance, Money and Energy Use
- Extend the outdoor entertaining season.
- Brighten up the Holiday Season

- Highlight your home's Architecture and Landscaping so they can be enjoyed after dark.
- Extend your kids outdoor play time during daylight 'savings' time.

Let us customize an outdoor lighting plan for you. Whether it's low-voltage to add subtle ambiance or spotlights to add security, it is a great time to add lighting to your outdoor living space. Contact your account manager or call our office at 804-748-3978 for our winter special.

Seasonal Specials:

- December Mulch (Special Pricing)
- Outdoor Lighting
- Outdoor Fireplaces
- Holiday Clean ups



Help us do our part to GO GREEN. Please provide us with your email address by sending us a note to info@robbinscaping.com or calling us at 804-748-3978 and we will begin to send your our newsletter and invoices via email.